
Reception News 
 

The last two weeks have been super exciting in Reception class. Last 

week our egg hatched and we read Dinosaurs in my School by 

Timothy Knapman. We wrote about all the mischief our dinosaur 

could be getting up to in our school. 

This week we read How to grow a Dinosaur by Caryl Hart. In the 

story, Albie plants some seeds that turn into a dinosaur jungle world. 

We found some seeds in our class and went outside to plant them. 

We are eagerly waiting to see which ‘world’ they turn into. Some of 

our ideas include snowy world and beach world! 

Next week we will be writing all of our ideas down.  

 

In maths we have been sharing. We have shared equally and solved 

problems when we had unequal amounts. We were very good at this.  

 

Reminders – please could you make sure your child has their reading 

record and books everyday as well as their wallet. Thank you. 

 

Lost Property – we are missing a black Nike coat. Has anyone picked 

it up by mistake? 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


